
 
Date: January 10, 2025 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Virtual Workshop for Parks and Open Space 
Trails Management Plan 
 
Los Alamos, NM — The Los Alamos County Parks and Open Space Division invites 
community members to participate in a virtual workshop to discuss the reorganization of the 
Open Space & Trails Management Plan. This is an opportunity for residents to engage in the 
planning process and provide input on proposed changes to streamline and enhance the 
management of open space and trails. The workshop will take place on Tuesday, January 21, 
2025, from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM and will be held online via Zoom. 
 
During the workshop, attendees will learn about updates made to reconcile redundant and 
conflicting strategies across previous planning documents. Additionally, new strategies designed 
to improve the functionality and sustainability of open spaces and trails will be presented. 
 
Zoom Meeting Details: 
Zoom Link 
Meeting ID: 894 4009 0919 
Passcode: 597656 
 
Community input is a vital part of the planning process, and the Parks and Open Space Division 
encourages all interested residents to attend and share their feedback. 
 
For more information about the workshop or the Open Space & Trails Management Plan, please 
contact Parks Superintendent Wendy Parker at (505) 663-1771 or Wendy.Parker@lacnm.us 
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